
 

 

 
13 September 2019 
 
Ms Kiersten Fishburn 
Chief Executive Officer 
Liverpool City Council 
Locked Bag 7064 
LIVERPOOL BC NSW 1871 
 
Email: lcc@liverpool.nsw.gov.au   
 
   
Dear Kiersten 
 

Edmondson Park South Concept Plan  
I write in relation to the Edmondson Park South Concept Plan (MP 10_0118 MOD 8) which is 
currently before the Commission for determination.  
 
Commissioners Lochhead (Panel Chair) and Cheong have been appointed to consider this 
modification application.  
 
As the abovementioned project is located within the Liverpool Local Government Area, the 
Commission Panel is keen to hear Council’s views on the proposed modification.  
 
The Commissioners would like to invite senior Council staff and elected representatives to a 
meeting at Liverpool City Library, 170 George Street, Liverpool NSW 2170, at 3.30pm on 
Monday 23 September 2019. 
 
In the interests of openness and transparency, and to ensure full capture of information, this 
meeting will be recorded, and a full transcript will be produced and made publicly available on 
the Commission’s website. 
 
The Commission has also scheduled a public meeting for 9am on Monday 23 September 
2019 to listen to the community’s views. Anyone wishing to speak at the public meeting must 
complete an expression of interest form and return it to the Commission by no later than 5pm 
on Thursday 19 September 2019.  
 
Depending on the final number of registered speakers at the public meeting, the Commission 
might need to bring forward or push back its meeting with Council.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly on (02) 9995 6331 or 
dennis.lee@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dennis Lee 
Team Leader 
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